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Tekakwitha Island and Bay Project 
set to launch tomorrow (Friday) 

 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 22, Onerahtókha/April 2021) The Kahnawà:ke 
Environment Protection Office (KEPO) is pleased to inform the 
community that work on the Tekakwitha Island and Bay Project will be 
resuming in the coming days.  
 

On Friday, April 23rd, the contractor, Rice Mohawk Landscaping, will be 
on-site trimming a few trees near the Turtle Nesting Ground to create 
an access path for equipment. In early May, crews will be on-site 
preparing for the upcoming season by repairing fences and setting up 
the construction trailer.  
 
Priority areas for work this spring include the Turtle Nesting Ground, 
Wild Chervil restoration area (on the natural island remnant) and the 
beach area. Topsoil will be imported to these three areas and planting 
and seeding will take place.  
 
Other project components, including access points, shoreline 
naturalization, and rest areas will be worked on as we move into 
summer, with the aquatic plant harvesting beginning in late July and 
dredging in early August. The dredged sediment will then be blended 
with sand to create topsoil to be used in finishing the Linear Pond and 
Marsh feature with improvements on the mainland side of the bay 
taking place in the fall.  
 
The schedule is subject to change based on weather and logistical 
considerations; however, KEPO will continue to provide regular 
updates on progress throughout the field season. KEPO staff will be 
on-site throughout the work to monitor progress and answer any 
questions that community members may have.  
 
Questions or comments can also be directed to the KEPO office at 
450-635-0600 or by emailing bayproject@mck.ca.   
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext 63251 
MCKMedia@mck.ca 
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Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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